
EPC Meeting  
March 30, 2021 

Start 2pm 
Attendees: Asst. Professors Lindsay Burwell and Patti Goebel, and Professor Ernie Olson  
 
Discussion of the Program Assessment Rubric. 

• EPC’s Faculty Members to complete work needed on program assessment feedback.  
• A word document was created to allow all members to review all programs and the 

feedback which will be sent to their program chairs. 
• Approval of the Educational Program Letter and the email to the chairs 
• Patti will send out the emails with the program’s feedback on Wednesday, March 31st 

 
 
End 4:20pm 
Submitted: P. Goebel  
 


